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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, 

sea, spaceports, transit, and the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 

For Immediate Release 

July 21, 2022 

Contact: Nathan Pick 

(904) 831-3368 | Nathan.Pick@dot.state.fl.us 

 

State Road 100 through Starke to be Detoured Nightly Next Week 

STARKE, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s Starke Railroad 
Overpass Interchange Improvements project, State Road 100 between U.S. 
301/Temple Avenue and Water Street will be detoured nightly starting Monday July 25 
to allow for installation of beam placements, weather and unforeseen circumstances 
permitting. 

• Monday July 25 from 5 p.m. until 6 a.m. on Tuesday July 26 

• Tuesday July 26 from 5 p.m. until 6 a.m. on Wednesday July 27 

• Wednesday July 27 at 8 p.m. until 6 a.m. on Thursday July 28 

• Thursday July 28 at 8 p.m. until 6 a.m. on Friday July 29 

As shown in the map below, drivers attempting to travel eastbound on State Road 100 
will be detoured onto southbound U.S. 301 then left onto SE 144th Avenue (Hazen 
Street) to rejoin State Road 100. 

Drivers attempting to travel westbound on State Road 100 will be detoured left onto SE 
144th Street (Hazen Street), right onto U.S. 301 and then turn left to rejoin State Road 
100. State Road 100 between SE 144th Street and Water Street will remain open to 
local traffic. 
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FDOT hired J.B. Coxwell Contracting to complete this $23.6 million project in summer 
2023, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

FDOT asks motorists to always obey the posted speed limit, do not drive distracted, 
never drive impaired and always buckle up! Let’s get everyone home. Learn more about 
Florida’s statewide initiative to reduce transportation-related crashes by visiting 
TargetZeroFL.com. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
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